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THE FLAG 
OF THE 

UNITED STATES 
OF AMERICA 

This is to certify that the accompanying flag was flown 

over the United States Capitol on February 18, 1987, 

at the request of the Honorable Mark Hatfield, 

United States Senator. 

This flag was flown for Governor Victor Atiyeh, upon the 

completion of two terms of loyal service and dedication to 

the state of Oregon, January 12, 1987. 

O~u'!t<. ~-
Q:,cy,e M. White, FAIA 

Architect of the Capitol 8917 



September 25, 1992 

Honorable Victor Atiyeh 
Governor of Oregon 
519 SW Park 
Portland, OR 97205 

Dear Governor Atiyeh: 

SEP 2 81S92 
Governor Atiyeh 

Ofegon 
ECONOMIC 

DEVELOPMENT 

DEPARTMENT 

I am enclosing the United States flag that was flown over the United 
States Capitol at the request of Senator Hatfield on February 18, 1987, 
for you "upon the completion of two terms of loyal service and dedication 
to the State of Oregon, January 12, 1987." 

I do not know how it got into the storage room at the Economic Development 
Department. One of our staff found it, and knowing how much I enjoyed 
working for you, asked if I would like to send it to you. 

I hope things are going well for you and hope to someday visit with you 
again. 

Sincerely, 

~~~ 
Yvonne Addington, Manager 
Community Development Programs 

8073T 

OEDD is an AA/EEOE and complies with Section 504 of the Rehab. Act of 1973 

Barbara Roberts 
Governor 

775 Summer St. NE 
Salem, OR 97310 
(503) 373-1200 
FAX (503) 581-5115 



VICTOR ATIYEH 
OOVERNOR 

1979- 1987 

Governor of Oregon 
519 SW Park 
Portland, OR 97205 

Dear Governor Atiyeh: 

Qregon 
ECONOMIC 

DEVELOPMENT 

DEPARTMENT 

I am· enclosing the Uni t ed Stat es flag that was flown over the United 
St ates Capitol at the request of Senator Hatfield on February 18, 1987, 
for you »upon the completion of two terms of loyal service and dedication 
to the State of Oregon, January 12, 1987." 

I do not know how it got into the storage room at the Economic Development 
Department. One of our staff found it, and knowing how much I enjoyed 
working for you, asked if I would like to send it to you. 

I hope things are going well for you and hope to someday visit with you 
again. 

Sincerely, 

~~~ 
Yvonne Addington, Manager 
Community Development Programs 

8073T 

OEDD is an AA/EEOE and complies with Section 504 of the Rehab. Act of 1973 

Barbara Roberts 
Governor 

775 Summer St. NE 
Salem, OR 97310 
(503) 373-1200 
FAX (503) 581-5115 


